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From: Christle Lilly <clilly.rmr@windstream.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 10:36 AM

To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: Hobbs 6216 Ponderosa rd

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To Whom it may concern;

Just to inform you that Greg and Stacey Hobbs are terminating their contract with RMR Custom Homes and we will not be building their home at 6216
Ponderosa Rd.
Thank you

CHRISTLE LILLY

OFFICE ASSITANT

RMR CUSTOM HOMES, INC
SANFORD, NC 27332
PHONE 919-775-2250

FAX 919-246-6729



